
HITACHI YOUNG LEADERS INITIATIVE 2024

23nd JULY - 26th JULY 2024

The 17th edition of the Hitachi Young Leaders Initiative (HYLI) 
represents Hitachi Asia's primary youth development initiative, 
occurring biennially. This program aims to discover and nurture 
32 potential Asian student leaders from eight diverse countries, 
fostering discussions on regional and global issues with 
government officials, business leaders, academics, and NGO 
representatives. 

Participants will enhance their understanding through panel 
discussions, workshops, and site visits, addressing current 
Sustainable Development Goals (SGDs) like future energy 
solutions. Open to students from Indonesia, Malaysia, Myanmar, 
the Philippines, Singapore, Thailand, Vietnam, and Japan, 
registration will be extended until 31st March 2024.

Scan qr here

Application details 
can be found in this link:

https://bit.ly/HYLI2024

Register your interest in being a part of Hitachi Young Leaders Initiative today
and help share this with your networks. We look forward to receiving your application!


